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BULLETIN	for Service TSP Representatives

Subject:	 Special TSP Poster — “April is Financial Literacy Month”

Date:	 March 31, 2011

The Thrift Savings Plan (TSP) is pleased to announce the publication of its special poster, 
“Does your TSP account need a checkup?,” in support of Financial Literacy Month in April 
2011. We hope that you can use the poster in conjunction with other activities you may have 
planned for Financial Literacy Month. The poster features an image of money receiving a 
checkup. Now is a perfect time for participants to make retirement a priority by planning a 
financial checkup, re-evaluating financial targets, and updating long-term retirement goals. 

In addition to the poster, the April 2011 version of the Thrift Savings Plan’s Highlights newslet-
ter and the new “Ways to Save” chart are available at www.tsp.gov for you to share with your 
members to further advance the objectives of Financial Literacy Month. The “Ways to Save” 
chart encourages participants to think about new ways to save for retirement. It is linked from 
both a Web banner and the Bulletin Board on the TSP home page. The Highlights article is 
available under Forms & Publications on the TSP website.

An electronic version of the poster is attached to this bulletin and is also available on the 
TSP website. The TSP will not be issuing a supply of posters to the services’ central distribu-
tion points.

Please print the poster and display it in highly visible areas, such as dining facilities, member 
lounges, hallways, etc., and/or forward the electronic posters to your members. It is impor-
tant to periodically remind participants to reassess their TSP investments, so they can be sure 
they are saving and investing to reach their long-term financial objectives. The posters are an 
easy way to convey this message.

PAMELA-JEANNE MORAN	
Director	
Office of Participant Services
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Inquiries:	 Questions concerning this bulletin should be directed to the Federal Retirement Thrift 
Investment Board at 202-942-1460.

Chapter:	 This bulletin may be filed in Chapter 2, General Information.

https://www.tsp.gov/
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